*****DRAFT*****

The Town of Forestburgh Town Board held an EMERGENCY MEETING on MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2021, at the town hall.

Supervisor Hogue called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.

Roll Call: Present – Daniel S. Hogue, Jr., Supervisor
		      Karen Ellsweig, Councilwoman
		      Susan Parks-Landis, Councilwoman
		      Steve Budofsky, Councilman

	  Absent – None
	Others
	Present – Richard Robbins, Planning board Chair

As we are all aware, Charles Voss has left Barton & Loguidice and accepted a position with Bergmann Group in Albany.  I read the proposal from Barton & Loguidice who charged us $168 per hour, the quote from Bergmann Group is $165 per hour. We all know the credentials of Mr. Voss and he is familiar with the Lost Lake project, which is why I recommend that once again retain the current firm of Mr. Voss. 
MOTION by Supervisor Hogue, seconded by Councilman Budofsky to retain the services of Bergmann Associates for the continued review of the Lost Lake project for applications going forward, site plan review and building permits as needed, as well as all other services offered in their proposal. Vote: 4 ayes – 0 nays. Motion carried. 
That being done, I will send a letter to B & L stating that we no longer need their services, and I will ask them to forward all material of ours to Bergmann Associates.  
The invoice that we were holding off on, has been paid. Today we received a very detailed statement today in the mail with much more information, so the invoice has been paid. 
Chair Robbins stated that there will be another invoice coming from B&L from Mr. Voss’ site visit etc. Clerk Nagoda stated that invoice we received today. 
It was asked if we received the further breakdown from Harris Beach on their invoice to which Clerk Nagoda replied not yet. 

EXECUTIVE SESSION – Supervisor Hogue, seconded by Councilwoman Ellsweig to enter into executive session for the purpose of legal strategy and invite clerk and planning chair into said session. Vote: 4 ayes – 0 nays. Motion carried.
MOTION by Councilwoman Landis, seconded by Councilwoman Ellsweig to reconvene into regular session. Vote: 4 ayes – 0 nays. Motion carried.

ADJOURNEMENT – MOTION by Councilwoman Landis to adjourn at 5:42 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,



Joanne K. Nagoda, 
Town Clerk
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